State of Florida
Collier County
City of Marco lsland

55th ANNUAL PROFESSIONAL MUNICIPAL CLERKS WEEK
May 5 - 11, 2024

Whereas, The Office of the City Clerk, a time-honored and vital
part of local government exists throughout the world; and

Whereas, The Office of the City Clerk provides the professional
link between the citizens and the local governing body; and

Whereas, Professional City Clerks have pledged to be ever
mindful of their neutrality and impartiality, rendering equal service to
all; and

Whereas, The City Clerk serves as the information center on
Junctions of local government and full transparency through public
records; and

Whereas, City Clerks serve as the elections officer, coordinating
with the County Supervisor of Elections to ensure accurate and
accessible elections for all Marco Island voters; and

Whereas, It is most appropriate that we recognize the
accomplishments of the Office of the City Clerk of the City of Marco
Island.

Now, Therefore, The City Council recognizes the week of May
5 through 11, 2024, as Professional Municipal Clerks Week, and
Jfurther extends appreciation to our Professional Municipal Clerk, Joan
Taylor, for the vital services she performs and for her exemplary
dedication to the community and the Council.

Dated this 6" day of May 2024

Jared Grifoni, Council Chairman




